
 
 
Release notes – PetHealthData – VBooklet 
 
From 14 March 2024, a new function for pet owners will be available on the PHBooklet 
platform: the vaccination record (abbreviated to "VBooklet"). This function allows pet owners 
to digitally record their pet's vaccinations in a structured way.  
 
In this first version of the VBooklet, the pet's physical passport is scanned by the owner and 
uploaded into the VBooklet. Vaccines that have already been administered must be entered 
by the owner in a structured way. At this stage, the vaccines entered cannot be validated. 
Veterinary surgeons can consult their patients' VBooklet, but cannot yet enter any data. 
 

 
 
This first version of the VBooklet serves as a preparation for a later validated version, which 
should be available from the end of April 2024. We therefore ask you to continue entering 
vaccinations in the yellow vaccination booklet/pet passport until this date. In future, the 
owner will be able to have the downloaded scan and the vaccinations entered in the 
vaccination booklet/pet passport checked by a central office. The veterinary surgeon will 
then be able to enter the new vaccinations directly into the vaccination booklet at the 
vaccination consultation and validate them automatically.   
 
For more information on the appearance of the VBooklet from the pet owner's point of 
view, click here.  
 
If you have any questions, suggestions or feedback, please contact our support team at 
phdsupport-fr@phd-ag.ch. We thank you for your confidence and look forward to offering 
you the option of validating digitally recorded vaccinations in the near future. 
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